
From: College of Chiropodists of Ontario (COCOO) <info@cocoo.on.ca> 
Date: Fri, Jun 24, 2022 at 3:17 PM 
Subject: Acting Practice Advisor 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 

I want to personally thank Peter Ferguson for his diligence and commitment to the role of acting 
Practice Advisor that he has engaged in for most of 2021 and 2022. Peter's last day in that role is June 
24th. Peter will continue in his role of Vice President until the end of his term in October 2022.  

I want to extend a warm welcome to Peter Stavropoulos, DPM, to the role of acting Practice Advisor 
starting June 27th. Peter is a Podiatrist registered with the College of Chiropodists of Ontario. Peter can 
be reached at extension 230 or by email at practice@cocoo.on.ca. Please contact Peter with any 
practice related inquiries.  

Nicole Zwiers, Registrar 
College of Chiropodist of Ontario 
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